
 
 

 
 
 
         
                                       

 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
During this month, the 
students participated 
in the Spelling Bee 
Competition.  Our 
Spelling Bee Champion 
was Lidia Marszalek. In 
2nd place was 
Aleksander Siwik and in 
3rd place was Lucja 
Ciesielska. I would also 
like to congratulate all 
the students for their 
participation and for 
their hard work.  
In English Language, 
the students been 
learning new Easter 

vocabulary words and 
made flashcards in 
class. They also wrote 
about the Spring 
Season and talked 
about what they 
could see, hear, feel, 
taste and smell during 
this season.  
In Math, the students 
have been learning 
about the days of the 
week, the months of 
the year and the time. 
They learned to tell the 
time and focused on 
half past, quarter past 
and quarter to. The 
students also learned 

the difference 
between digital and 
analog clocks.  
In Science, the 
students have been 
learning about 
'Recycling' and how to 
protect the earth.  
 
In Social Studies, the 
students have been 
learning about 
'Friendship'. They 
made friendship cards 
in class and learned 
about the 
characteristics that 
make a good friend. 
 

Happy Learning! 
Miss. Sandra 
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In Mathematics,  

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

12th-13th April- Individual 
Parent Meetings 
 
13-15th April- Science 
Week 
 
28th-30th April- Art Project 
 

 
 

 


